C.P.Rail Pensioner’s  News Letter November 23rd  2018
Treasurer’s report by Bobby Brett,

In Bank………………………………………………………… $ 693.66      

Memorial has been printed on the C.P. web site Jan. 1st to July 1st 2018
Sick;
Deaths; 

Bill  Kent,  Dispatcher, Passed away Oct. 24th  84 years old 

Bill worked in London, came to Toronto then went to Montreal
In the Power Bureau

Merv  Wallace Dispatcher Passed away Nov. 6th . Good turn out of
Friends and C.P.Rail Pensioners at the funeral service.
President’s report;
Reminder ,   Our monthly meetings which was held at the L.C.B.O .

Summerhill and Yonge street has been cancelled account of few pensioners able to attend.

On C.P.Rails third Quarter report it showed C.P.Rail had 13,000 employees.

As of January 1st 2018 C.P.Rail  Pension Dept. showed 13,823  Pensioners,
6,123 Survivors, and 500 Disabled Pensioners, total 20,446 Pensioners.

On the National scene, Our First Vice Present George Hucker passed away on 

Nov. 14th.  Ton Sonier Third Vice President from London accepted moving up to the 

1st Vice President position. Tom is very knowledgeable capable and young. He will 

Fit in very easy for the position. Third Vice Position will remain vacant until our next meeting.

 Our National Council of C.P.Rail  Pensioners Association
Next meeting is in May 2020 in London. So that will be great for Tom.
The C.P.Rail Holiday/Christmas train this year’s schedule is 

Smiths Falls Nov. 28th 630 pm, Oshawa Nov.29th 315 pm,

Toronto Nov. 29th 830 pm 750 Runnymede Road Lambton,

Vaughan Nov.30th  1015 am Nashville Road  old grain elevator.

Midhurst Nov.30th 1230 pm, Mactier Nov 30th 300pm  
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Please try to attend Marcolini’s luncheon 

Q.&B. Sport bar 1100 am, 440 Fairview Street Burlington.
Last Thursday of every Month.  Its worth the drive.
I will continue to send my news letter via computer which I have been doing
In the past. Therefore, I need information on our Pensioners.
Please keep in touch. If you hear of any Pensioners sick, please call me.

If any Pensioner moves, please call me and tell me your new address. 

At Present we have several Pensioners that we have lost contact with because 

They have moved and have not advised us. C.P.Rail Pension Dept. also have to be told,
Peter Landry
President Toronto Chapter

